Cullom, David (UTC)

From: Raschkow, Kevin [Kevin.Raschkow@cngc.com]
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2011 9:35 AM RECETWVED
To: Cullom, David (UTC)
Cc: Subsits, Joe (UTC): Privratsky, Ryan JUL 152011
Subject: RE: Fredonia Proximity Request
State ot Washington
.. utc
David, : Pipeline Safety Program

As discussed in our conversation today, the new pipe to be installed on the 16" Fredonia
Transmission Line Casing replacement project will be 16" x 0.375" Grade 56 API 5L line pipe
with fusion bonded epoxy coating.

All fittings (elbows, etc.) will be 16" x ©.375" WPHY-56 per ANSI 16.9 to meet or exceed the
design rating of the pipe

With these materials, %SMYS = 19.05 at a MAOP of 500 psig. Please update the commission
order documents to reflect this change.

We appreciate you fast tracking this proximity request and look forward to a successful
project. If you have any questions about this project, contact Ryan Privratsky.

Thanks,
Kevin

----- Original Message-----

From: Cullom, David (UTC) [mailto:DCullom@utc.wa.gov]
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2011 7:17 AM

To: Raschkow, Kevin

Cc: Subsits, Joe (UTC); Privratsky, Ryan

Subject: Re: Fredonia Proximity Request

Kevin

Do you have time to meet at 9745 this morning? Joe and I are in Kennewick and have a couple
questions

----- Original Message -----

From: Raschkow, Kevin [mailto:Kevin.Raschkow@cngc.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2011 09:13 AM

To: Cullom, David (UTC)

Cc: Subsits, Joe (UTC); Privratsky, Ryan <Ryan.Privratsky@cngc.com>
Subject: RE: Fredonia Proximity Request

David,

Here you go. If you have any questions, I can be reached at 509.734.4552 or (c)
206.409.4527. I will be on vacation all next week, so if you have any questions then, direct
them to Ryan Privratsky at 509.734.4599.

Kevin
----- Original Message-----

From: Cullom, David (UTC) [mailto:DCullom@utc.wa.gov]
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2011 8:15 AM




To: Raschkow, Kevin

Cc: Subsits, Joe (UTC)

Subject: Fredonia Proximity Request

Kevin

Joe forwarded the Fredonia draft order to me but I don't have access to the application since
I am not in the office. If is not too much trouble can you please email me the original
filing so I can review it in the field

Thanks

Dave Cullom



